
ADVERTISEMENT 

CITY OF NATCHITOCHES REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS NO. 0326 

RESURFACING OF BARCLAY DRIVE 

MARCH 11, 2025 

 

The City of Natchitoches is soliciting proposals from qualified contractors for the Resurfacing of Barclay 
Drive. 

Interested parties are invited to obtain the Request for Proposals from Mr. Nick Verret, City Engineer, 
whose office is located at 1400 Sabine Street, Natchitoches, LA  71457.  He may also be reached by e-
mail at nverretjr@natchitochesla.gov. 

Responses to the RFP must be hand-delivered or mailed to Mr. Edd Lee, Purchasing Director, at 1400 
Sabine Street, Natchitoches, LA  71457.  Responses must be received no later than 2:00 p.m. on 
Tuesday, April 1, 2025. 

The City of Natchitoches Fairness, Equality, and Inclusion Program desires to provide equal opportunities 
for small disadvantaged, women, and minority-owned businesses, and all qualified firms are encouraged 
to submit a proposal for this project. 
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